
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Monday, December 10, 2018 

 
Hot Lunch Menu for tomorrow is Whole Wheat Waffles, Turkey Bacon,  
Salad Bar/Fruit and White Milk.  Cost is $5.00.  Salad Bar is available for  
a student price of $2.50.  They also have a fresh fruit cup for $1.00. 
 
Activities taking place tomorrow are:  5:30-6:30 Mini Boys Basketball B Team; 
6:30-8:00 p.m. Bantam Girls Basketball. 
 
Families and community members are invited to our annual Christmas Concert this  
Wednesday, December 12, 2018 at 1:00 p.m.  Storm date will be Friday, December 14th  
at the same time. 
 
The students have brought home a CCS Clothing Order Form.  We will not be  
collecting clothing orders as in previous years. If you wish to place an order 
they should go directly to Wicked  Good Graphics. 
 
This Thursday, December 13, 2018, our Me 2 We Group will be hosting a sock-hop  
at noon hour.  Cost is $1.00.  All proceeds will go to buy turkeys for the Food  
Bank.  
 
This Friday, December 14, 2018 will be the last day for the cafeteria before the  
Christmas Break. 
 
The Christmas dance will be this Thursday, Dec. 13, 2018 Grades 3-5 dance is  
6:00-7:00 p.m.  Grade 6-8 dance is 7:15-9:00 p.m.  Admission is $2 if student fee has  
been paid and $4 if it hasn’t been paid. Please be at the school at the proper time to  
collect your child from their dance. Any parents that want to volunteer to supervise can  
call the school and leave a message for Mrs. Hitchcock, saying which dance you can  
help with. 
 
Our annual Christmas Dinner will be held next Monday, December 17, 2018.  This is 
free for all students & staff. 
 
Friday, December 21, 2018 is the last day before Christmas Break.  It will be a full 
day for students.    
 
January 7, 2019 there will be no school for students as it will be a Professional Learning 
Day for Staff. Students will return to school, after the holidays, on Tuesday, January 8, 2019. 
 
We are looking for donations of old skipping ropes, balls, etc., that children could take  
out on the playground.  Also if anyone has any old games, Lego, Lincoln Logs, etc. that  



they could donate to the school for children to play in the school during inclement  
weather it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
We are also looking for someone who is very crafty who could volunteer to make 
some snowball targets for the playground. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
New CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 

 
To Access CCS Newsletters 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 
School Closures 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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